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July 30, 2021 

 
Craig Rice 
Maintenance Director 
City of Dripping Springs 
 
 
RE:  Butler Ranch Rd. & Pin Oak St. – Roadway Rehabilitation Project 
 Recommendation of Award 
    
 
One (1) bid for the referenced project was received at the bid opening on July 29, 2021: 
 

 Lonestar Sitework, LLC 
 
The bid has been tabulated and found to be consistent with the Engineer’s Estimate of Probable 
Construction Cost.  The amount of bid is: 
 
$ 292,087.25. 

 
I recommend award of the construction contract for the Butler Ranch Rd. & Pin Oak St., 
Roadway Rehabilitation Project to Lonestar Sitework, LLC based on evaluation of the bid 
response package. 
 
Attached for reference is the bid tabulation and a copy of the submitted bid response package.  
Please feel free to call me at 512-220-8100 if you have any questions regarding this 
recommendation. 
 
 
Chad Gilpin, PE 
City Engineer 
 
 
Enclosures: 
 Bid Tabulation 
 Lonestar Sitework Bid Response Package 


